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August 14, 2006

Ms. Colleen Dale, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360
200 Madison Street
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: In the Matter of KCPL’s IRP Filing
Case No. EO-2007-0008
Correction of 8/8/06 Application to Intervene

Dear Ms. Dale:

On August 8, 2006 Praxair Inc. filed an Application to
Intervene in this matter. I have noted an error in that Applica-
tion.

Paragraph No. 1 of that Application refers to Praxair’s
facility near Neosho, Missouri. Although Praxair does operate a
facility near Neosho, the reference in this Application should
have been to Praxair’s facility in Kansas City, Missouri in
KCPL’s service territory.

I am submitting this letter to correct that reference.
I apologize for the error and any inconvenience caused.

Very truly yours,

FINNEGAN, CONRAD & PETERSON, L.C.

By:
Stuart W. Conrad

SWC:s
cc: All Parties


